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23/08/2021  11:42:452021/3002/P INT Helen Stewart I am the managing agent for flats nos. 7 & 8 Maryon Mews on behalf of the owners Matan Elian, Omri Elian & 

Yahel Elian. They have asked me to object to this application on the following grounds:

The roof extension to nos. 22 & 23 will severely impact on light to 7 & 8. My clients' flats have large windows at 

the front that provide the majority of light to the kitchen/living rooms and the addition of roof extensions to 22 & 

23 will block light from midday to my clients' flats.

The roof extensions will compromise the right to privacy in my clients' flats as there will be a sightline into both 

properties.

The building of additional floors on top of the existing would be out of scale and not in proportion to the 

existing mews houses including 7 & 8.
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